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Theresa Purcell <tpurcell@hfsgb.org> Fri, Aug 27, 2021 at 3:00 PM
Reply-To: Theresa Purcell <tpurcell@hfsgb.org>
To: lharvey@hfsgb.org

  PANTHER PRESS
 

Holy Family, believing that each student is a child of God, challenges each to embrace the Gospel message,

to achieve academic excellence and to make a difference in the world.

 

                                                    August 27, 2021

 

Dear Parent/Guardian,

 

Welcome back! We had a beautiful first week back! Our doors opened and welcomed 435 students to Holy Family School
and are so excited to learn and grow with all of them in faith and academics! We celebrated our All School Mass on the
feast of St. Louis of France. We learned that St. Louis was a king and that the heart of Jesus shone through his words
and actions. Fr. Joe told us that we, too, have a kingdom inside of us and that we need to use our power well. We need to
make the people near us feel better, to show others what God looks like and sounds like by living through the example of
St. Louis of France. Be kind. Share. What a beautiful message to begin our year!

 

Grand Blanc Bus Transportation begins on
Monday, August 30th.
 

Monday, August 30th - ½ day; 
     Dismissal:  11:20a.m.
 

MORNING DROP OFF:  

K-1, 3-8 students:  Curbside drop off in the upper lot off of Saginaw St. Orchard Street will remain one way until 8a.m.
Students may be dropped off beginning at 7:25a.m. HFS staff will be outside ready to greet you!
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Grade 2 and their siblings:  Curbside drop off in the St. Joseph Parking lot (next to the playground); Students will be
directed up the steps to the door leading to the 2nd Grade hallway. Siblings will be directed to their rooms once inside the
building. 

 

AFTERNOON PICK UP @ 11:20a.m. on Half Days and 2:55p.m. on Full Days:  

K-1, 3-8:  Please park your car in the upper lot off of Saginaw Street. Parents of K-1 students, please walk towards the
lobby to greet your child. Your child will have to make eye contact and tell his/her teacher, “I see my mom/dad’. The
teacher will make eye contact and wave to you and your child will walk to meet you. 

 

Grade 2 & siblings:  Please park your car and wait for your child(ren) to come to you. If 2nd Grade student has younger
siblings, those younger siblings will be gathered by a Holy Family School Staff member, and walk out to the parking lot to
meet you. (3rd/4th Grade siblings will be escorted to this parking lot by a teacher.) Older siblings (Grades 5-8) will leave
out the door at the end of the 2nd Grade hallway and walk down the stairs to meet you. 

 

HFS SPORTS UPDATE

A text message for girls’ basketball, cheer, flag football and track regarding practices will be sent out this weekend.

 

7th/8th TACKLE FOOTBALL

Head Coach: John Danaho - Email:  gianni4905@yahoo.com  

7/8 Grade Football Athletic Director:  Tim Jamison - Email:  goblue33104@yahoo.com

 

Practices will be held at Powers Catholic High School.

Games will be held 1 day during the week at 5:30pm. FIRST GAME WILL BE SEPTEMBER 8TH!

Game Schedule:  

      8-Sep Chesaning

15-Sep New Lothrop

22-Sep Montrose

29-Sep Durand

6-Oct Bye

13-Oct Bye

21-Oct Mt. Morris

mailto:gianni4905@yahoo.com
mailto:goblue33104@yahoo.com
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*Home games are shaded and will be played at Powers Catholic High School.

 

Team will consist of all GCCS players.

 

God bless,

Mrs. Theresa Purcell, Principal 

 

Holy Family School would like to continue connecting with you via email. If you prefer to be removed from our list, please contact Holy Family
School directly. To stop receiving all email messages distributed through our SchoolMessenger service, follow this link and confirm:
Unsubscribe

SchoolMessenger is a notification service used by the nation's leading school systems to connect with parents, students and staff through
voice, SMS text, email, and social media.

http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/2waPqsUBqI8G9bX8R5Fesg~~/AAAAAQA~/RgRjCmnEP0RKaHR0cHM6Ly9nby5zY2hvb2xtZXNzZW5nZXIuY29tLyMvdW5zdWJzY3JpYmUvMTE4MjEvYkdoaGNuWmxlVUJvWm5ObllpNXZjbWNXB3NjaG9vbG1CCmEpRDYpYRXOJypSEWxoYXJ2ZXlAaGZzZ2Iub3JnWAQAAAAB

